
Please don’t miss this extraordinary opportunity to double the impact of your donations and connecting resources with real 

needs across Togo-and Muslim West Africa!

By God’s grace, an anonymous donor has generously presented an opportunity for you to help New Harvest Missions International 

(NHMI) double donations this year! Every gift made to the construction project of our Bible and Theological Institute for Francophone 

West Africa, up to $90,000 will be matched dollar for dollar, thereby providing the ministry a total of $180,000 needed to complete 

four phases of our ongoing construction project of our Bible and Theological Institute for pastors and church planters! 

Our deadline is December 31, 2019 to meet this challenge! The time is short for successful execution of this project that is so vital for 

the growth of His kingdom in Muslim West Africa. Please help us to fully utilize this amazing blessing set before us by contributing 

what God has placed upon your heart to give! Although we trust absolutely in the grace of God to see us through, we encourage you 

to join hands with us in this great opportunity to double the impact of our ministry in Togo. 

In addition to the matching funds challenge, NHMI is excited to announce the launch of our ministry’s End of Year Fundraising 

Campaign for 2019/2020! This year’s campaign offers many tax-deductible gifting options for you, your friends, your entire church, 

or even small groups to contribute and help Christians in Muslim West Africa. The NHMI ministries range from Bridge of Hope that 

helps sponsor vulnerable and underprivileged children to attend school and gain an education, to Auxano, our microloan ministry 

through which we are assisting individuals, church members, and communities to begin small businesses and establish sustainable 

incomes built on the solid foundation of Christ. Other ministry options that need your help include the NHMI vision for church 

planting, mentorship, and discipleship just to name a few. 

As you know, the lord has given NHMI a vision for the kingdom in Muslim West Africa. We are familiar with the challenges in the region, 

the doors to preach the gospel of grace are wide open before us and the time is now to meet the needs. Your generous donations will 

help us reach our goals, bring the gospel, and help change minds, hearts, lives, and communities in Togo and Muslim West Africa.  

What more is God calling us to do together in the coming year to advance His kingdom and spread His love? Would you help us raise 

these funds?  May we never grow weary of this high calling and privilege of participating in the things that are dear to our King’s heart.

For the sake of the Nations,

Rev. Nathaniel Adawonu

President & CEO of NHMI/ACDI
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